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Hello, 
 
I wish to register with the Joint Review Panel Hearing for the Marathon 
Palladium Project, General Session to have my written submission below 
considered. I do not need translation services or legal representation. 
 
My submission below is my opinion on the Marathon Palladium Project as an 
individual who cares about the future of the area. 
 
Stan Hunt 

 
 
-------- WRITTEN SUBMISSION FOR PUBLIC HEARING, GENERAL SESSION -------- 
 
Dear Review Panel: 
 
Please access this situation carefully and approve it so many of us can get 
to work and have good careers on the North Shore 
 
Sincerely, 
Stan Hunt 

<personal information removed>
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